
 
 

Dear all, 
 
How has your week been? What has been a highlight? What has been a struggle? I was warmly 
encouraged by the various red/white/blue Masterpieces people created for last weekend - if you 
missed seeing this, you can view them by clicking here. 
 
Don't forget about this week's colouring in challenge that you can download here. When completed, 
please send to Jenny@barrett.cc by Saturday 16 May 12noon. 
 
Coming up this week: 

• Sunday 17 May 'Zoffee & Zea' Fellowship around 10.45am 
After our first time of Zoom Fellowship last Sunday, we invite you to join us again this Sunday 
(17 May) after the livestream service (around 10.45ish), for a time to chat and catch up with 
people. 
Zoom is a video conferencing program that runs on most Smartphones, Tablets and 
Computers. If you haven't used Zoom, the first time you use it requires you to download it to 
your device. 
To join this time of fellowship, please contact me at vicar@eatonsocon.org 

 

• Thy Kingdom Come - the annual week of prayer starts on Thursday 21st May and runs to 
Sunday 31st May. Do visit our website by clicking here for more information. 

 
With every prayer and blessing, 
 
Tim - Vicar, St Mary's Eaton Socon 
 


